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February 18, 2021 
 
Daniel Cunningham  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re: Lorencito Canyon Mine   
 Permit C-1981-012 
 TR-21 
 
Dear Mr. Cunningham: 
 
Please find electronically attached an application for TR-21 for the Lorencito Canyon Mine.  This 
technical revision addresses two subjects.  
 
First this application proposes a drill location (LC-17-20) within the active permit area. The proposed site 
has previously been reclaimed but about 0.1 acres will need to be re-disturbed for the drilling. Once 
drilling is completed, the site will be reclaimed. The location is shown on the attached Map 2.04.6-1. 
Description of the activity and reclamation is described in attached pages 2.02-1, 2.02-2, 2.05-26, 2.05-
33a, 2.05-33b, and 2.05-75a.  
 
Second, this application addresses outstanding items from Midterm Review 05.  
New Elk commits to ensuring all disturbed areas are included on future ARR’s.  
New Elk completed a survey post rock being removed from Pond 006. The survey looks very close to the Pond 
006 as-built described in the PAP. It is of NECC’s opinion there is no revision to the pond needed. The letter 
from the land owner requesting the rocks being removed is attached.  
An updated list of owners and controllers was recently submitted as part of Succession of Operator 3 (SO3).   
 
TR-21 revised materials 
Map 2.04.6-1 
Pages 2.02-1, 2.02-2, 2.05-26, 2.05-33a, 2.05-33b, 2.05-75a 
  
We appreciate your efforts to review this information promptly.  Please call me if you have any 
questions or comments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nicholas Mason  
Engineering Technician 
 


